
Prayer Concerns: 

Kerry Teague   Keith Schneider         Gail Glick      Logan Huisinga  Jim Gwyn 
       Jill Medsker          Wayne Hendrix 
    

Chase Brady [Jim & Joyce Gwyn’s great-grandson] 
Heather Welch [Gene Bohn’s granddaughter-in-law] 
Journey Campton [Friend of Adam & Tiffany Setzer] 
Candy Painter [Alane White, Cris Fitzjarrald & Sally Mallory’s sister] 
Brett Ramsey [Angie Setzer’s nephew] 
Peg Hintz [Tom Hintz’s mother] 
Eric Hutson [Harley Bennet’s grandson] 
Foster Buell [Sharon Miller’s grandson] 
Julie Krietemeier [Beth Macke’s sister] 
Darrel Harlow [Jeanne Strohm’s father] 
Kathy Schwab Jackley [Friend of Sally Mallory] 
Tom Deahl [Sam & Ruth Deahl’s son] 
Karen Beltz [Nancy Claypool’s sister] 
Mike Sideroff [Jim White’s nephew] 
Kim Sones Kimbler [friend of Sally Mallory] 
The Family of Betsy (Low) Jerman  
Unspoken Requests 
Natural Disaster Victims, Our Missionaries 

 

Our Military Personnel:   

Chris Bradford       John Flowers          Daniel Gard     Jake Hoalt       Michael Holmes            
Ian Kasemeyer  Peyton Allen      John Kuhn    Lewis & Shelby Sanborn         
                 Chaplain Jonathon Maloney                      

Our nation, our nation’s leaders, and Armed Forces 
 

Our Homebound & Health Care Facility Residents 

Violet Cook         Orpha Goekler  Bette Woodard      Marilyn Jensen  JoAnn Donehue 
Jim Gwyn   Evelyn Anderson  Buck Weaver   Jackie Kitchen   Wayne Hendrix 
      June Cannady   Phyllis Boatright    Mary Ellen Koutsoumpas 

Contact Us 
 

702 Plum Street  

Marshall, IL  62441 
 

Church Phone #:   

(217) 826-8041   
 

Church’s Email: 

Marshall1stumc 

@gmail.com 
 

 Pastor’s Cell #:   

(217) 712-9142 
 

Pastor’s Email:  

bobsabo 

@marshallfumc.org  

News from James: 
 

UMYF—Tuesdays at 3:00 on Zoom 

VBS—POSTPONED 

faith / fāTH / noun / Complete trust or confidence in someone or something.  

Pastor’s Corner: 
 
Marshall First Church Service   
 Sunday mornings at 9:00 a.m. on FaceBook 
 
Coffee with Pastor Bob 
 Sundays at 10:00 a.m. on Zoom 
 
Weekly Bible Study 
 Tuesdays at 10:00 & 6:00  on Zoom 
 
Daily Scripture Readings 
 on FaceBook  
 
The weekly service and daily scripture can be pulled up on  
FaceBook any time.  You can even go back to earlier         
services, if you happened to miss one. 
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THE MESSENGER 

Annual UMW  
Rummage Sale 

Please save all the items from 
cleaning out your closets,    

garages, etc.  The UMW are 
still planning on having their  
annual rummage sale.  The 

sale will be in the back parking 
lot on a Saturday from 8 a.m. 

until noon with date to be      
announced. 

Start Saving Your Now! 

The Susannah Wesley Circle 

is planning on having a book 

booth at the festival this fall.  

Please save your books for 

them.       

702 Plum St., Marshall, IL  62441                                                      e-mail:  marshall1stumc@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

DO YOU KNOW A 

GRADUATE? 

Please call the church  

office with the names and 

information of any college 

and high school          

graduates from our 

church.  We would like to 

recognize them in our 

next newsletter. 

Welcome to the abbreviated edition of our monthly newsletter, 

The Messenger.    

With the times as they are, we just wanted to stay in contact 

with our church family until we can meet again in person.  Many 

of you have contacted the office wanting the Birthday & Anni-

versary list,  giving us additions to the Prayer Concerns, and to 

just ask what’s going on with upcoming events.  We thought 

this might help. 

We miss you all, and you’re in our thoughts and prayers. 

          Kelley & Karen  



   02 Bill Cook            14 Riley Newlin  

   04 Everly Eitel          15 Bria Lake 

   04 Buck Weaver          15 Garvin Manhart 

   04 Larry  Strohm         18 Dan Harper 

   04 Sally Mallory          19 Gail Glick    

   05 Janet Eitel          20 Tim Trudeau   

   05 Jen Crumrin          25 Tom Hintz 

   06 Paul Cannady         26 Tommy Wernz 

   06 Lily Setzer          27 Ivy Claypool 

   07 Evadene Crumrin        27 Oakley Claypool 

   08 Brian Macke          27 Haley King 

   10  Lesa Trudeau         29 Flossie Rhoads 

   13 Dennis Miller          29 Barrett Gentry     

   13 Tiffany Macke         29 Robin Lake 

   14 Jamie Schneider        31 Debbie Miller 

   14 Marilyn Flowers       

   14 Logan Brown  

  

        02 Dale & Evadene Crumrin 

        03  Pastor Bob & Barb Sabo 

        04 Bob & Joyce Smithson 

        10 Tim & Lesa Trudeau 

        12 Jon & Gail Glick 

        19 John & Linda James  

        19 Garvin & Barbara Manhart   

         20 Shan & Ann Smith 

        25 Nathaniel & Molly Macke       

        26  Kyle & Adrienne Hutson 

        26  Mike & Carole Henderson   

        29 Russ & Karen Haenig 

The First United Methodist Church, 
 
Pastor Bob’s service was exceptional and helped our family through this difficult time.  We ap-
preciate how uplifting and personal his words were.   
 
The funeral meal was delicious and provided an opportunity for fellowship. 
 
Thank you for celebrating Rosa’s life with us. 
 
The family of Rosa McKinney 

Thank you for the Valentine card from one of 

the children.  It was very thoughtful.  

Jackie Kitchen 

We would like to extend our most sincere thank you’s to everyone who has sent a dessert to 
Senior Diner’s Club.  Your kindness is very much appreciated!  Thanks you for your support! 
 
Robin Starkey, Scott Sanders, Yvone Fain?????  — Harlan Hall 

Your kind expression of sympathy and friend-
ship will always remain in our memories.  
Thank you for your thoughtfulness.  Your 
kindness and caring mean so much. 
 
—The Bloodworth Family 

Congratulations to Jeanne & Larry Strohm on the arrival of their  

granddaughter, Halle Kay Rogerson, on Monday, April 20.  Proud parents 

are Chelsea and Tyler Rogerson. 

Dear Pastor Bob, Barb , and all of my church family, 

I just want to  let you know how much I appreciate your thoughts, prayers and cards.  Since 
my hospital stays, I have been at my daughter’s in Effingham and am doing pretty well.  I am 
now at home again on a trial run to see how I get along, so I hope you will continue to keep 
me in your prayers.  I’ve been able to enjoy the facetime Sunday service.   

With Love to all —God Blessings, 

Bette Woodard 


